
Fédération Internationale des Sociétés Magiques 
Division Europe 

 

 

 

 
   To all FISM Europe Member Societies 

 
 
 

 

Newsletter No. 1, 2019 
27.01.2019 

 
 

 
Dear Mr./Mrs. President, 

 

 

 

We would like to inform you about the newest developments. 

  

1. ECM MANRESA 2020 
 
A little bit more than a year away is our next European Championship in Manresa, 

Spain. More information you can find on the website www.fism2020.eu . 

 

You can also find the competition form on the website. The deadline for the competition  

is the 15.03.2020. Be aware that first and second place winners will be qualified for the 

next WCM in Quebec 2021.  
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Save the dates from 1st to 5th 
of july  
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Do not let them to tell 
you...  

Book 
now!!! 

 
  

 349 € with FISM Card 

  

Prices until 31/06/2019 or first 400 registrations 
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2. FACEBOOK FISM EUROPE 

You can find more and more information on our FISM Europe Facebook side. If you 

would like to have information about one of your conventions, workshops ….. on our 

Facebook side, please send your information and pictures to our secretary 

pwmagic@bluewin.ch. This is a chance to have free advertising for your event. 

 

 

 

3. Newsletter 
This year we will try to send you a newsletter every month to keep you up dated about 

what’s going on in Magic. 

 

 

 

 

 

    4.  EEB CONTRIBUTION 
 

As you know the GA decided 2014 for an EEB Contribution of E 20 for every 3 years. 

Most of the societys paid their fee already. Thanks a lot. For the other societies, we will 

send a reminder the next month. Your contribution has to be paid, if your society wants 

to vote at the next GA in Manresa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magic greetings. 

  
FISM 
European Executive Board 

 
 

 John Pye 
 EEB President  
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